
The FSS allocation to BCPS in the amount of $230,088.50 will provide services to 10 schools 
(attachment II in the FSS contract).  The Basic Health Services allocation amount of $490,328.50 
will provide services to 28 schools (attachment II in the Basic contract).  This contract is for the 
continuation of School Health Services for an additional six months beginning January 2015 and 
ending June 30, 2015.  It includes new deliverables and timelines with penalties if unmet.  On 
June 24, 2014 the Board approved an amendment to extend the 2013-2014 FSS and Basic 
Agreement until December 31, 2014. 

The State of Florida, Department of Health -Broward will execute after School Board approval. 

This agreement has been reviewed and approved as to form and legal content by the School 
Board attorney. 

 


